
From: Jon Bohr
To: wgau.@kronenwetter.org
Subject: Conditional Use Permit (Stark)
Date: Friday, June 30, 2023 12:44:57 PM

Mr. Gau:

I live at 1862 Jackie Rd., Kronenwetter and I'm responding to the Stark's animal fancier license at 1811 Jackie Rd.

I have no objections to granting this license for Maryann Stark, and would ask that it be approved.

The Stark's keep their property in pristine condition. Their current dogs are very well behaved, friendly to all. The Stark's take excellent
care of their pets, and I'm very certain that any future pets would be taken care of in the same manner. Their backyard is fenced, and I
have never seen any of their pets running loose, or ever leaving their yard.

I will not be able to attend the meeting on July 17, 2023 but if I could, I would speak to approve of this license for Maryann Stark.

Sincerely,

Jon Bohr
1862 Jackie Rd.
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